
On Tuesday 27th of September two year 5/6 boys’ 

teams play a football tournament at Southborough. 

Well done to the Year 5 team: Leo A, Oliver M, Archie S, 

Kier H, Kian K, William L, Teddy B, Carter I and Musa C. 

The Year 6 team played absolutely brilliantly. 

They beat Southborough’s year 5 team 5 nil with 2 

goals from Jack and a hat trick from Harry. 

They beat Perry Hall 2 nil with 2 goals from Jack. 

They beat Edgebury 1 nil with one goal from Jack. 

They beat Scotts Park 1 nil with a goal from Harry. 

Unfortunately we lost 1 nil to Pickhurst. 

We had scored 9 goals and conceded only one. 

Zac made some brilliant saves in goal to secure 

some of our wins. 

We had finished runners up in the tournament only 

losing once to the winners, Pickhurst. 

Huge congratulations to: Zach A, Frederick J, JJ W, 

Daniel J, Harry S, Ben J, Freddie M and Jack R. 

We are now going to play the best teams in 

Bromley to decide who will represent Bromley in 

the Kent Championship. 

Mr Fotheringham was absolutely delighted with the 

way we played as a team supporting and encouraging 

each other and we played absolutely brilliantly. Well 

done boys, Mr Fotheringham is very proud of you!! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 


